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The children are continuing to grow 
and learn and have had a fantastic 

year of exploring new things. 

We are so proud of what the pupils 
in our class have so far achieved and 

cannot wait to see what this term 
brings! 

Curriculum: We are learning… 
Our topic this term is: Forests 
We will be using these texts: Stickman, Oliver’s Wood, The Gruffalo and Little Red Riding Hood 
We will be learning the rhymes: 5 Currant Buns, Three Blind Mice, Old McDonald, Old Mother Hubbard.  
 
We will set activities that encourage the children to recognise different animals we might find in the forest,     
exploring different environments and talking about things that belong to different people. We will work with the 
children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language activities such as ‘When I go to school’ 
and ’This is the way’.   
 
Our festivals/celebrations this term will be: Easter Monday, Eid Al Fitr, Vaisakhi, World Art Day, World 
Health Day, Earth Day, Mental Healthy week, Walk to school week, Cultural Diversity Day, Healthy Eating 
week and Eid Al Adha.  

We love to be outdoor as much as we 
can in all weather but especially 

summer! Please make sure you send a 
hat, sunglasses and sun cream in for 

your child.  

This half term we will be 
working with the children to : 
• Transition around the 

school and classroom to 
different activities. 

• Practise their              
independence skills of 
taking their coat on/off 

• Exploring simple 2D 
shapes 

• Exploring numbers to 10. 
• Sharing resources with 

one other person. 


